
 
 
        3rd December 2014 
 
 
Dear Friends and Colleagues, 
 
In June you helped the South African Spouses Association's team - the South African Impis - 
to raise an amount of 2700 euros for the Foundation against Cancer (Relay for Life) by buying 
our beautiful South African wines. It was so successful (I have had several requests for more 
wine) that we have decided to embark on another fundraising effort and are hoping that you will 
help us once again.  
 
This time it will be to help a South African organisation called Morning Star Children's Center. 
They are doing sterling work in a town called Welkom in the Free State province. If you would like 
to know more about them, visit their website, www.morningstarchildrenscenter.org. and be 
amazed at what has and is being achieved. There are always many needs when caring for 
children and every euro that we can give them converts to approximately 13,6 South African 
Rands. 
 
So, we will once again be offering our South African wines at VERY reasonable prices with the 
help of Kaapwijn Importers. Ingrid Reinhard at Kaapwijn has very generously agreed that most 
of the profit from the sale of the wines can be donated to Morning Star Children's Center. We are 
very excited to be a part of this project and hope that during this season of giving, you will play a 
significant part in blessing these children. 
 
I attach a shortened list of the most popular wines that were on offer in June and hope that you 
will find your favourite wine there....or maybe would like help in choosing something else this time. 
Please send your wine order to laurasmalberger@gmail.com and payment can be made to the 
SASA account: BE14 7350 3344 5483 KREDBEBB SASA. Be sure to make the following 
notation: Wine fundraising Dec 2014 + your name. 
 
To further help you in making your choice, we have decided to hold a South African wine 
tasting event on the 13th December. An invitation to this event is also attached. To participate, 
you will pay a 25 € tasting fee upon arrival and then be able to taste 6 different wines as well as 
a full glass of a wine of your choice. Eats are also included. Please RSVP by 10th December. 
 
We hope to see you there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
South African Spouses Association Fundraising Team 

http://www.morningstarchildrenscenter.org/


 
 


